
 

 

 
 

 
 

Vacancy for an Architect on the  
APC Design Review Committee 

 
The Township of Esquimalt is currently accepting applications from a member of the 
Architectural Institute of BC (AIBC) to serve on the Advisory Planning Commission (APC) 
Design Review Committee. This committee advises Council on matters of urban design with 
respect to development permits, amendments to the Official Community Plan and Zoning 
Bylaws, and heritage alteration permits.  
 
The member from the Architectural Institute of BC (AIBC) will serve a two-and-a-half-year term 
starting July 1, 2024 – December 31, 2026 and must be available to attend the meetings which 
occur on the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 2:30 p.m. 
 
The Advisory Planning Commission Bylaw, 2012, No. 2792 outlines the Committee’s 
composition and procedures and can be found here: https://www.esquimalt.ca/government-
bylaws/committees/design-review-committee  
 
Please apply directly to AIBC at designpanels@aibc.ca by forwarding your latest CV along with 
the AIBC's Advisory Design Panel Application Form which can be found here: 
https://www.aibc.ca/?file=12763.  
 
The application deadline is Monday, May 13, 2024, by 4:30 p.m. 
 


